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Price boosts Geraldton icon 
17th June 2016 

 

Member for Durack Melissa Price has today announced Geraldton will 
benefit from a re-elected Turnbull Coalition Team with the announcement 
today of a $3 million commitment to the Geraldton Cathedral Precinct 
Project.  
 
“This is fantastic news for Geraldton,” Ms Price said.  
 
“The Geraldton Cathedral Precinct Project will ensure that one of the most 
historic buildings in our community is preserved for future generations.  
 
“The Geraldton Cathedral is a brilliant tourist attraction for the Mid-West 
and with the addition of the Heritage Centre and improved Cathedral 
precinct it will continue to attract visitors.  
 
“The Turnbull Coalition Team is dedicated to building stronger communities 
across Australia. We understand that by investing in projects such as this 
one, we help grow a more vibrant and viable community.”  
 
A re-elected Turnbull Government will deliver jobs, growth and stronger 
communities.  
 

END 

Melissa Price MP 
Federal Member for Durack 


